
Republic Services Schedule Change for Upcoming Holiday

(Aug. 25, 2025) – Republic Services will be adjusting next week’s collection schedule in 
observance of Labor Day on Monday, September 1, 2025.  This will cause a one-day delay to the 
normal schedule for the week. All bins and containers must be placed curbside by 6 a.m. or the 
night before (depending on local ordinances).

As a reminder, all trash must be bagged prior to being placed into trash carts or containers.  This
action will help reduce debris from blowing out of the truck during the collection process.  This
does not apply to recycling collection service.

Republic Services wishes you a safe holiday.

For updates about waste and recycling collection schedules in your community, check 
republicservices.com/service-alerts or use the My Resource app for iOS or Android.
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